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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
FEBRUARY

16
HAY SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL

HAWKS TRACK APPAREL

$49.00 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie

$49.00 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody $39.00 BSN SPORTS

Recruit Hoody $35.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$33.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 1 other
color.

$33.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.
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$21.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$21.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$20.00 Nike Fuel Jug
64oz
Available in 1 other
color.

$5.00 BSN SPORTS
Water Bottle 32oz $30.00 Nike Pro 3/4 Tight $25.00 Nike Pro

Compression
Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$20.00 Nike Benassi JDI
Slide $25.00 Acrux Tumbler
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$25.00 BSN SPORTS
Agility 2 Pocket
Short

$35.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant

$36.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Pant

$60.00 Nike Academy 20
Full Zip Jacket $45.00 Nike Dry

Franchise Polo
Available in 1 other
color.

$37.00 Nike Flex Woven
Short $55.00 Nike Therma LS

1/4 Zip Top $67.00 Nike Women's
Dry Element 1/2
Zip Top

$67.00 Nike Element Dry
Half-Zip Top $36.00 BSN SPORTS

Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
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$50.00 Nike Brasilia 9.0
Duffel Bag
(Large)

$55.00 Nike Brasilia 9.0
XL Backpack $45.00 BSN SPORTS

Step-Up
Backpack

$22.00 Nike Brasilia 9.0
Gymsack $49.00 Nike Women's

Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie

$49.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$49.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody

$35.00 Nike Women's
Dry Balance 2.0
Tank
Available in 1 other
color.
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$35.00 Nike Women's
Dry Balance 2.0
Tank
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$21.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$21.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's
Longsleeve
Compression
Available in 1 other
color.

$16.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Short
Sleeve
Compression
Available in 1 other
color.

$16.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Sleeveless
Compression
Available in 1 other
color.

$99.00 Nike Air Zoom
Pegasus 37
Shoes
Available in 1 other
color.

$99.00 Nike Women's Air
Zoom Pegasus 37
Shoes
Available in 1 other
color.
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$45.00 Nike Youth Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie

YouthYouth

$45.00 Nike Youth Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie

YouthYouth

$35.00 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$35.00 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
SS Tee

YouthYouth

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
SS Tee

YouthYouth

$19.00 Gildan Youth
5.3oz Cotton T

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.00 Gildan Youth
5.3oz Cotton T

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.
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